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A L L I A N C E  N E W S

“The more you read, the 
more things you will know. 
The more that you learn, 
the more places you’ll go.”              

                                –Dr. Seuss, I Can Read                                                    
                                    With My Eyes Shut!
     
 October is my favorite month of the year. I love the 
leaves changing, pumpkins, apples, festivals, football, 
cooler weather, shorter days, kids back in school and get-
ting together with my friends in the GLMS Alliance. The 
fall is a great time to get involved. 
 On Tuesday, October 16, at 10 a.m. everyone is invited 
to GLMS headquarters at The Old Medical School Build-
ing, 101 W. Chestnut St. Come and peruse a fantastic col-
lection known as the Wolf Art Gallery. It was named after 
Dr. Richard Wolf, the former medical director of Kosair 
Children’s Hospital and project manager for the renova-
tion and revitalization of The Old Medical School Building. 
The amazing exhibit includes pieces created by former 
medical students who attended class in the old building, 
their professors and family members. While there, we 
will also have the opportunity to learn more about the 
wonderful work of the Greater Louisville Medical Society 
Foundation and its medical missions and scholarship 
initiatives. 
 Another reason to love the fall is that October is Na-
tional Book Month. As the weather cools and the days get 
shorter, many of us will enjoy reading a good book, per-
haps in some cozy nook within reach of a warm cup of co-
coa or in the company of good friends in the embrace of 
heartfelt conversation. Sound good? Then please join our 
book club on Tuesday, October 25, 10:30 a.m. at Heine 

Brothers’ Coffee, 
119 Chenoweth 
Lane in St. Mat-
thews. We will 
be discussing the 
highly acclaimed 
The Thousand 
Autumns of 
Jacob de Zoet by 
David Mitchell.

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

    

 As long as we are on the subject of books, I want to 
remind everyone that the GLMS Alliance is teaming with 
the Jefferson County Public Schools to collect used medi-
cal books for Moore, Valley and Waggener high school 
students in the JCPS career and technical education 
program for medicine, health and the environment. The 
book drive offers a great impetus for us to finally get to-
gether some of those books that have been lying around 
the house gathering dust and put them into the hands 
of some scholars eager for knowledge and insight into 
health care careers. Books can be dropped off with Mere-
dith Dreher (KMA Alliance) at the KMA building, 4965 U.S. 
Highway 42, Suite 2000, or with Mary Hess, administrative 
assistant with the GLMS Foundation, at The Old Medical 
School Building. 
 No tricks, just treats. Join us for some great fall fun in 
October. Costumes are optional!

Note: Contact Adele Murphy at adelepmurphy@aol.com 
or 502-664-5925.

(Left to right) Leah Petrokubi, Millicent Evans, Toni Linville and 
Carol Lambert at a book club meeting.

Selections read by the GLMS Alliance book club.

Used medical books are needed to fill these shelves at Waggener 
High School, as well as at Moore and Valley.
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